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Public Meeting and Availability of  

Draft Preservation Plan Update 
 

 

Wednesday, September 30 at 6:30p.m. 120 Washington Street, 3
rd

 Floor 

 
 

The City of Salem Department of Planning and Community Development (DPCD) will hold a comment period 

regarding the update of the City’s Preservation Plan. The plan will help guide preservation activities for historic 

resources throughout the City.   

 

On Friday, September 18, 2015, the draft plan will be available for review at the DPCD, as well as online at 

http://www.salem.com/historical-commission. Copies will also be available free by e-mail.  

 

A public meeting will be held to gather feedback on the draft plan and its recommendations. The meeting will be held 

on Wednesday, September 30 at 6:30 p.m. Written comments will also be accepted until Wednesday, September 30, 

2015.  

 

Please contact Natalie Lovett at the Department of Planning and Community Development at 978-619-5685 with any 

questions. Written comments may be sent to the DPCD, 120 Washington Street, Salem, MA 01970, or faxed to 978-

740-0404 or emailed to nlovett@salem.com no later than Wednesday, September 30, 2015.  

 

 
 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-

2033. 
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